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IMPORTANT DATES:  

  Nov. 12th- Picture Retakes 
  Nov. 23rd & 24th- Parent/Teacher Conf.
  Nov. 25th - Half Day of School
  Nov. 26th & 27th- No School 
NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS!
17th- Avery Cushman
18th- Warren Foster
PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES

Parent/Teacher conferences are taking place on November 23rd and 24th.  Each parent should try to attend; valuable information about your child’s progress will be discussed.  Each conference will only be 15 minutes in length.  Please try to arrive a few minutes before your scheduled time.  You will be receiving more information about how to sign up online soon! 
OUTSIDE PLAY

We will be going outside everyday weather permitting.  On cold days, please remember to send your child with a coat, hat, and gloves.  The wind comes across the playground and it becomes very chilly at times.  Help your child practice putting on and zipping his/her coat without your help.  By winter, your child should be able to get dressed to go outside independently.
REMINDERS
( Please send your child to school with a snack every day!!!! Thank you! 
( Label Everything—As you begin to get out hats, mittens, winter coats, boots, and snow pants…label everything with your child’s name.

( We could use some disinfectant wipes if anyone would be able to donate to the class to help keep the germs away! Also, our extra snack bin is empty! If you can donate extra snacks for my friends who sometimes forget snack that would be great! 
Thank you to everyone who helped with the Halloween party, supplied goodies or other items.  We couldn’t have done it without you!

As always, should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Educationally yours,

( Mrs. Hotchkin
